
     

 

 
 
 
 

Rowantree Primary School 
1 Birks Terrace 

Dundee 
DD4 8EJ 

Headteacher: Mr G Munro 
Tel: 01382 307870 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
As you are aware we have introduced a number of steps to ensure safety of as all 
since returning to school. 
These are reviewed regularly, and updates will be issued every few weeks if there 
are any changes. 
Our staggered start has worked very well and we will continue with this for the time 
being with one small alteration. Doors will be open from 8.50am and will remain 
open until 9.15 am (instead of 9.20am). 
We are also changing our lunch times. Our lunch break will be 12.15pm – 1.00pm 
and a 15 min afternoon interval will be introduced. Class teachers will inform pupils 
of details of eating times and playing times. 
These changes will start on Monday 31st August. 
I want to thank you all for working with us during this challenging time. We have 
very few children going home which is a great help to us. Just a gentle reminder to 
keep to social distancing rules. I know it is difficult when talking to a member of staff 
or a friend in the playground but just now it is still really important to stick to the 2m 
distancing rule. 
Thank you again for all your support. 
Yours sincerely 

 
           Mr.Munro 
          Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 


